Celebrating Westfield 300

Hint

Listed on the National Register of Historic Places, the people in this building used to depend on
horses and leather buckets to complete their work. It was organized 144 years ago.

In 1922 the community of Westfield used to pay 30 cents to watch
silent moving pictures in this building.

This building was a gift from Andrew Carnegie in 1905 to encourage reading. The town provided
the land and % the money ($5,000) to support it. The building now is called Felice.
What was it originally?

The goddess Clio sits on top of this monument.
It was built in 1923 & honors the 18 men who died in World War |.

Commuters have bought tickets here since 1892. The New York Central owned the building &
parking lots until their declaring their bankruptcy in the 1950s.
Now the town of Westfield is the proud owner.

In 1892, this building was built for the Fireside Council No. 715 of Royal Arcanum and held
important town meetings. Today it features a corner shoe store on the main floor and apartments
with balconies above.

General Cornwallis and his men camped on the dirt floor in the prior building of this church. They
roasted pigs taken from community farms. This church also held a famous murder trial in which
the defendant was convicted and hanged!

Later renamed honoring a Native American Chief, Aunt Abby’s pond and ice house used to supply
the community with ice! It was also a favorite spot for ice skating during the winter.

A spooky place at night, the oldest tombstone here dates back to 1730.
Many others mark those who fought in the American Revolution.
Everyone here faces the east, the direction the sun rises.
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This is the longest running and oldest business has been in operation for over 100 years!
These specialists pick up clothes at your door, launder, and return them to your door.
It is located near Memorial Plaza.
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One of the oldest colonial houses in Westfield, programs that re-create and interpret daily life on a
farm in the period 1740-1820 are conducted weekly during spring and summer. It was acquired in
1972 by the Westfield Historical Society and is run by volunteers.
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This home, built in the 1870s, is registered on the National and State Registers of Historic Places
and is said to be haunted! The house was once owned by two generations of the philanthropic
Reeve family. Today it is the home of the Westfield Historical Society.




